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Rinehart Medical Foundation 
Level 3 
28-42 Ventnor Ave 
WEST PERTH  WA  6005 

Thursday, 16 April 2020 

 
Dear Mrs Rinehart, 

 
Thank you so much for your wonderful donation. I’m writing to you today to let you know that 
your incredible gift is already at work, delivering the finest care to the furthest corner of 
Queensland as we prepare for and tackle the COVID-19 pandemic.   
 
And on behalf of the 90,000 Queenslanders who rely on the Flying Doctor to be their lifeline – 
thank you.   
 
Our team of flight nurses, doctors, pilots, engineers and clinicians work around the clock to 
provide the best possible care to those who count on us. Your generous donation will: 

• Enhance our response capability: ensuring our aircraft are medically equipped to be 
response-ready for critically ill patients 

• Help overcome barriers: upgrading primary healthcare equipment for remote and rural 
communities and supporting new technology, equipment and robust training to improve 
health outcomes 

• Leave a lasting legacy: seed funding a national RFDS electronic medical record initiative 
 
Thanks to your gift, people in remote and regional areas of our beautiful state can rest assured 
knowing the Flying Doctor is there for them – 24 hours a day, 365 days a year.   
 
I look forward to keeping you up to date on the impact of your generous gift. Please turn over to 
see the receipt for your generous donation. 
 
With my warmest thanks 

 
Meredith Staib 
Chief Executive Officer 
Royal Flying Doctor Service (Queensland Section) 
  


